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   Colo Vale Public School

83 Wattle St 




                         Phone : (02) 48894250
Colo Vale 2575






 Fax : (02) 48894285



      Email : colovale-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tuesday 3rd February 2015
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

My name is Miss Hannah Grady and I am very happy to be teaching Year One for 2015. I am eager to get to know each student in my class and their unique learning style. This term will be a busy one full of many activities!
In English, students will develop reading and viewing skills, will read daily for pleasure and information while improving their comprehension and critical literacy skills. This term, students will be working on informative and imaginative forms of writing, such as making lists, making posters, writing recounts and creating stories. Students will complete a sequential phonics program and the knowledge, understanding and correct usage of grammar and punctuation will be developed. 

In our daily Mathematics lessons, the focus will be working with whole numbers and using objects and pictures to represent quantities. Students will use addition, subtraction, multiplication and division and will learn to ask questions and use objects and technology to explore mathematical problems.  

Our HSIE topic this term is ‘Identifying Us’. This unit of work provides opportunities for students to explore the groups to which they and others belong, and the benefits of belonging to a group. The unit focuses on the diverse activities and practices of these groups and the associated clothing, equipment, symbols and rules. 
Our Science and Technology unit is titled ‘Up, down and all around.’ This unit provides opportunities for students to explore natural, made and managed features that undergo change. Through outdoor observations and photographic records, students investigate the daily, weekly and seasonal changes in their local environment.
Students will have a daily fruit break. During this time students will be allowed to ‘refuel’ and eat a piece of fruit or some chopped vegetables. Please ensure your child packs a piece of fruit or some veggies to take to school each day. 

Library day for our class will be on Tuesdays. Students are encouraged to borrow and return books on this day.  Sport will be on Monday afternoons. Students from 1G will join other Stage 1 students to complete physical activities that specifically target the development of fundamental movement skills. 
Homework begins week 3 and will be given out fortnightly. Work will reflect what is being learnt in class. Homework is given out on Monday and will be due Friday of the following week. I will also be sending home a home reader Mondays and Wednesdays. The home reader gives your child a book which is close to their reading level. If your child has other favourite books at home or borrows books from the library, these can also be included as home reading material on the diary.  If you find a book too hard, you may need to read it to your child, or read it together. Any reading experiences are valuable and promote a love of reading for children.  
I am very much looking forward this year and hope to make your child’s learning experience as educationally rich and enjoyable as possible.

If you would like to contact me regarding your child’s learning or wellbeing please do not hesitate to email me or ring the office to make an appointment.
Kind Regards,

__________________________




_________________________

Hannah Grady







            Jenny Quist
Class Teacher








Principal

Hannah.grady6@det.nsw.edu.au

